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I am writing to register my concerns regarding the plans for the new museum at 
the Town Hall on St Mary’s. 

Whilst I wholeheartedly support the proposal for a new museum I feel that the plans 
as they stand are totally out of keeping with the area in terms of visual impact. The 
proposed new additions appear to vastly overshadow not only the Town Hall 
building itself, but also Parade Cottage next to it, both of which are buildings of 
historical interest. I feel that if these plans were to be approved it would have a 
seriously detrimental affect on the look of the town itself as this small area is the 
‘town centre’, and nothing else in the surrounding area has such an industrial or 
modern look to it. In my personal opinion, I think these plans should be refused. 

Regards 

Julie Havlin 
Rowenruth 
Telegraph 
St Mary’s 
TR21 0NS 
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